
Mayor ' s  Office o f  C a p i t a l  P r o j e c t s  

Da te :  

To: 

F r o m :  

Re: 

February 14, 2023 

Blaine A. Griffin, Council President 
W a r d  6  

James  DeRosa, Director 
Mayor's Office of Capital Projects 

Request for review and approval of the proposed dedications of 
Frank  Avenue Extension and  Hudson Avenue Extension. 

L o c a t i o n :  

W a r d :  

I n  between Eas t  101 st Street & Eas t  105 th Street. 

6, Council President, Blaine A. Griffin 

D e s c r i p t i o n :  

These proposed road dedications will extend Frank  Avenue and  
Hudson Avenue between Eas t  101st Street and  Eas t  105 th Street 
and are pa r t  of the master  plan of the Innovation Square 
neighborhood redevelopment project. 

The proposed dedication plat  has  been forwarded to you for review. I f  you 
have any questions please contact Eric B. Westfall, P.S. Survey Department a t  
216-664-3780.

Thank you. 

JDD/ebw 
Cc: Shane Shuba 

Kimberly Moss 
Lillian Patterson 


